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Dear Parents/Carers

Well done, to all of our Year 5/6 Girls football team who
participated in the Excelsior Mat / M3 football tournament last
Friday!

British Science Week 2025 has been an exciting and educational
experience at Heath Mount this week! This year's theme,
"Change and Adapt," has inspired our children to explore the
wonders of science and technology. They have enjoyed
watching live lessons with astronaut Tim Peake, who shared
fascinating insights about life in space. Additionally, students
have been learning about sustainable AI, discovering how
technology can help us create a greener future. The creativity
and enthusiasm were evident in the wonderful entries to the
poster competition. We eagerly await the announcement of the
winners on Monday!

Our Wraparound provision has now started. There are many
different activities for the children to take part in so, please book
your places using Arbor. The timings are 3.30pm - 5.30pm
Monday-Thursday and 1.00pm - 3.00pm on a Friday. Each
session costs £5.00.

Have a lovely weekend.
Miss Cross






